
 
 

 

 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT 
 

The Selection Committee of Research Papers announces that, as of August 2, 2019 
(deadline for reception of papers and registration of authors to take part in the Call for 
Papers), fourteen (14) research papers have been received. 
 
The Selection Committee will evaluate research paper submittals and the eight (8) 
research papers with the highest scores will be selected for presentation. The authors of 
the two (2) top papers, according to the ranking mentioned above, will present them at 
the International Annual Conference for Integrity – CAII 2019. Also, the following six (6) 
papers; that is, from third to eighth place, will be presented at the II International 
Research Colloquium on Government Control. 
 
Finally, the Selection Committee announces that the ranking showing the final results of 
the evaluation process will be published this Friday, September 6, 2019 on the 
Colloquium website. 
 
 
Lima, September 2, 2019. 


